City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 WEST RIVERVIEW AVENUE, P.O. BOX 151
NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151
(419) 592-4010

FAX (419) 599-8393

August 6, 2001

Leitner’s U-Lock
417 Freedom Drive

Mayor
J. Andrew Small Napoleon, OH 43545

Dear Mr. Leitner,

Members of Council
Michael J. DeWit, President

Terri A. Williams In the past month, the City of Napoleon has installed, tested and approved the
James Hershberger new water main along Freedom Drive. Service taps have been provided for
Travis B. Sheaffer each business along the new water main route.

John A. Helberg
Jean A. Steele

Glenn A. Miller The City of Napoleon’s Ordinance requires each Residential, Commercial or

Industrial owner to connect to the city water main within 90 days of written
notice. This letter is your written notice to connect to the City’s water main.
City Manager
BE: don'A’ Bisher Remember to obtain the necessary permits that are required to connect to the
City’s water supply. Your contractor, after installing the new service, must
Finance Director also disconnect any wells or other water supply sources.
Gregory J. Heath
Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please call the
Engineering Department at (419) 592-4010, Monday through Friday,
L;::%Tgahn 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Respectfully,
City Engineer

Joseph R. Kieiner, P.E. W ﬁZ N Z .

Joseph R. Kleiner, P.E.
City Engineer

JRK/ske

cc: Jon Bisher, City Manager
Jeff Marihugh, Operations Supt.
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